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Tuesday 13th June  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

To consolidate our learning on forces in Science, we will be visiting the 

Science Museum to experience the ‘Feel the Force’ exhibition on Thursday 

14th July 2022. We will depart school promptly at 9:15 and will return by 3:15 

pm. We will be travelling by public transport. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed 

lunch. If not, the children are required to bring their own healthy packed 

lunch. Please provide a bottle of water for your child to take with them (no 

glass bottles, juice or fizzy drinks).  

The trip will cost £5.50 per child and this can be paid via the ParentsPay 

system. Although this is a voluntary contribution, the trip may not be able to 

take place if we do not collect enough money to cover costs.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Nancy Atkins and Emily Rohan  

 

 

 

 

 

 


